
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
BRAZORIA COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

2016 ACTION PLAN AMENDMENT 
 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 18, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. at Brazoria 
County East Annex, 1524 E. Mulberry, Angleton, Texas and Wednesday, July 24, 
2018 at 9:00 a.m. at the Commissioners’ Courtroom located in the Brazoria County 
Courthouse, 111 E. Locust Street, Angleton, Texas. The purpose of the hearing will 
be to receive citizen comments and input regarding the 2016 Action Plan 
Amendment involving re-allocating the unobligated funds from completed projects 
to current projects in order to help fund these projects. Below is a list of the 
unobligated funds and the proposed re-allocation. 
 
         PY 2016 Unobligated Funds       Re-Allocation to PY 2018 Projects 

 
Bailey’s Prairie Dr. Imp  $    (4,635.78) 

  

Bonney Comm. Ctr. Imp  $  (45,141.00) Brazoria Sewer Imp $ 79,494.01 

Clute Dr/Sidewalk Imp  $  (83,716.20) Freeport Water Tower Imp $100,000.00 

Danbury St. Imp  $         (38.91)   

Danbury WWTP  $  (26,451.20)   

Oyster Creek St. Imp   $    (1,329.93)   

ActionS Homebound Meals  $    (2,161.50)   

Dream Center  $           (2.46)   

Gathering Pl Alzheimer Prg  $    (1,487.39)   

Helping Hands & Hearts                        
Hospice  $    (5,000.00) 

  

Junior Achievement (Pct 1)   $       (230.65)   

Junior Achievement (Pct 2)  $       (295.79)   

OATH Prescription Asst.  $    (9,003.20)   

    

  $ (179,494.01)  $179,494.01 

 

Both venues are accessible for persons with physical disabilities.  Handicapped, 
non-English speaking, sign language, and any other persons needing special 
accommodations and wishing to attend this public hearing should contact Nancy 
Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860, prior to the hearing so that accommodations can be 
made.   
 
For general information, please call Nancy Friudenberg at (979) 864-1860.  Also, written 
comments can be submitted to the Brazoria County Community Development Department, 
1524 E. Mulberry, Suite 162, Angleton, Texas 77515 or by fax to (979) 864-1089.  Please 
submit any comments by 4:00 pm August 6, 2018. 
 
Published:  July 1, 2018 

 


